

Saturday, September 4: Vigil, 23rd Sunday, Ord. Time 4:00 p.m. Emily Edwards (†), Birthday Remembrance, req. by her family.

Sunday, September 5: 23rd Sunday, Ordinary Time 8:00 a.m. Normand A. Dube (†), Birthday Remembrance, req. by the Dube family. 10:00 a.m.

Monday, September 6
9:00 a.m. John and Eulah Benton (†), req. by the Benton family.

<u>Tuesday, September 7:</u> Weekday, Ordinary Time 9:00 a.m. **Anita Belanger (†), Irene Slezak (†)**, and **Rosa Bourgault (†),** req. by Terry Benton.

<u>Wednesday, September 8:</u> The Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary

9:00 a.m. For the People of the Parish

<u>Thursday, September 9:</u> Saint Peter Claver, Priest 9:00 a.m.

<u>Saturday, September 11:</u> Vigil, 24th Sunday, Ord. Time 4:00 p.m.

<u>Sunday, September 12:</u> 24th Sunday, Ordinary Time 8:00 a.m.

10:00 a.m. **Mary Dias McShane (†)**, Birthday Remembrance, req. by her family.

There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays and weekends. Call the office to reserve your intentions for the Living or the Deceased.

This week's sanctuary lamp burns for Albert John Haigh

The sanctuary lamp is available for memorializing your loved ones in prayer. Call the office to reserve your week.





DONATIONS FOR THE WEEK

August 28 & 29: \$2,880.00 August 28 & 29, Electronic: \$455.00

Second Collection, September 11 & 12: Church of Christ the King Building Maintenance Fund



Congratulations Winner Week #9, Ticket #634 Denise Roch





The Pastoral Care Dept. of **Kent Hospital** is inviting volunteers to serve as **Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist**.

The volunteers only distribute to patients

without communicable diseases. If you are interested, please call Rev. David Ricard at 401.737.7000 ext. 31454 or email him at dricard@kentri.org.

The **Diocesan Youth Day** "EMPOWERED" will be held on Saturday, September 11th from



11am - 8pm at Our Lady of Fatima Parish in Cumberland. This event held rain or shine (much of it will be outdoors) is for high school and college aged young people. It includes music, games, workshops, mass, adoration, confessions, food, fun and so much more. Please visit catholicyouthri.org or our Facebook page for more information. If you are interested, contact the Youth Ministry Office at 401-278-4626..

Electronic Giving

Electronic Giving—A convenient, consistent way to help stabilize our finances. We currently have 30 families enrolled in the Bill Pay Program through their financial institutions. If you are already enrolled in the Bill Pay Program at your financial institution, the set up is a few quick steps! You select the frequency and dollar amount of your donation. The bank will generate a check and mail it to us as instructed. It's that simple ... you no longer have to be concerned about having the right change or writing a check each week. We have a box on our budget envelopes marked "I Gave Electronically", check the box and place it into the collection basket. Your consistent support is very much appreciated.

Readings for the Week

Monday: Col 1:24 — 2:3; Ps 62:6-7, 9; Lk 6:6-11 **Tuesday**: Col 2:6-15; Ps 145:1b-2, 8-9, 10-11; Lk 6:

12-19

Wednesday: Mi 5:1-4a or Rom 8:28-30; Ps 13:6ab, 6c;

Mt 1:1-16, 18-23 or 1:18-23

Thursday: Col 3:12-17; Ps 150:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6; Lk 6:27-38 **Friday**: 1 Tm 1:1-2, 12-14; Ps 16:1b-2a, 5, 7-8, 11;

LK 6:39-42

Saturday: 1 Tm 1:15-17; Ps 113:1b-2, 3-4, 5, 6-7; Lk 6:

43-49

Sunday: Is 50:5-9a; Ps 116:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9; Jas 2:14-

18; Mk 8:27-35



Faith Formation 2021/2022 Registration

An email has been sent to all families previously in

the program with a link to register for classes. If you did not receive an email and are interested in registering, please reach out to Gina at the email listed below and she will send you the link. If you do prefer, you may contact the office and we will mail a registration form. If you have not joined the **BAND App** yet, please do so asap. Gina will use this App to keep parents informed. You may email Gina for the activation code.

Interested in being a teacher, assisting in the classroom, or helping with family events?

Contact Gina at the email/phone listed below!

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact Gina Vessella, Faith Formation Coordinator at gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com, call the parish office at 401.821.9228, or visit our parish website, ctkwwri.org!



Post-Abortion Ministry

Project Rachel Help Line 1.888.456.HOPE Reconciliation * Healing * Wholeness Let the journey home begin today. Contact us now: 401.278.2518

rachelsvineyard@dioceseofprovidence.org
Roman Catholic Diocese of Providence/Office of Respect Life

For up-to-date parish information visit our Website: ctkwwri.org

New Shop Hours: Saturdays Only 9:00AM — 1:00PM



Stop in to see all *The Attic* has to offer: Dishes, pots and pans, glassware, knick-knacks, small kitchen appliances, books, bed linens, picture frames, games, puzzles, handbags, children/adult shoes and clothing, Holiday Decorations, etc... Donations may be dropped off anytime during shop hours. Please do NOT leave donations outside. A donation receipt for tax purposes will be provided upon request.

Stop in ... You never know what treasures you will find in "the Attic"!!!



The CDC has issued new guidelines indicating that a *fully vaccinated person* no longer is required to wear a facemask in

public. In light of this guideline, those participating in Mass can choose to wear a mask or not wear a mask. For more information you may visit *vaccinateri.org*, *c19vaccineri.org*, call 844-930-1779, or call 211.

Some random thoughts

For many of us, the way by which we develop an identity is by descriptions (I am smart, I am athletic) and feel that we are real by highlighting our distinctions from others (I am not like that person). We unconsciously tell our-selves that 'I am I by virtue of being not-you.' Such a necessary approach initially – eventually leads us to feel (consciously or unconsciously) insufficient, vulnerable and always at risk. As a result, we feel insecure and anxious. Jesus teaches us that our true-identity issues forth from God's love and longing for us. Experiencing community (people relating lovingly rather than dominating) can help us see the influences and thoughts passed onto us by family, society and religion that blind us and keep us addicted to power -over others. This is one reason why we offer Communion freely, without restrictions. Otherwise, we cling to an identity created by domination rather than love. God is good.

Parish Updates: Care and concern for each other will continue to dictate what we do and what we ask. We made the difficult choice to cancel the Parish Bazaar, with the multitude of opportunities for people to mingle and come together as a community, out of concern that the event would not be safe. We might have to ask — in the near future - that you wear a mask to Mass once again. It is our hope that we will not have to make such a request, but we wanted to give you a 'heads up' to the possibility.

fr. tim

Project Hand Up / Be the Change is in need of non-perishable food items, paper products, and toiletries. Donation bins are located at the church exits.





We must restore hope to young people, help the old, be open to the future, spread love. Be poor among the poor. We need to include the excluded and preach peace.

~ Pope Francis

The Church Office will be closed on Monday, September 6th, in observance of the holiday.

Also, please note, the office will have limited hours the week of September 6-10.

Have a safe and enjoyable Labor Day!

